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Subject: FW: help logging on

From: Rachel Deitch <rachel.deitch@thewinstonschool.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 2:49 PM 
To: Melinda Gould <mgould@delmar.ca.us> 
Subject: Re: help logging on 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Melinda,   

Thank you for forwarding this email to the Arts Advisory Committee.  

The Winston School is happy to offer our auditorium to the Arts Advisory Committee for showcasing local art. 
During this time, we want to inspire positivity through creative inspiration, and we would love to include the 
Arts Comittee in order to obtain this goal.  

In other news, we will be welcoming students back to campus on October 12. Our campus has been sanitized, 
students and faculty will wear masks, and we are taking safety percautions in order to abide by CDC guidelines. 
Students will be coming to campus in cohorts to maintain social distancing and limit how many students are on 
campus at a time.  

Our redevelopment plan is underway as we await further approval from the City of Del Mar. 

Please let me know if The Winston School can help with any art events, or if the team needs help consulting on 
social media.  

Thank you.  

September 23, 2020

mgould
Oval


